
Notices for Sunday 22
nd

 February 2015 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the accessible lavatory. 
 

TEA AND COFFEE after the service.  
 

ELECTORAL ROLL – Revision of the Electoral Roll will commence on Sunday 1st March. Please 
let Lesley Brooks know if you have changed your address, telephone number, email or if you are 
new to the parish and would like to be added to our membership list. 
 

LENT APPEAL – We are supporting the Diocese of London’s appeal which this year is the Bishop 
of London’s Mission Fund. Lent boxes are available at the back of the church, please take one. 
 
LENT, HOLY WEEK & EASTER leaflet available on the information table at the back of the 
church. 
 

PARISH CHEST for February is available at the back of the church, please take a copy.  
 

PHOTOS AT CHURCH - From time to time we take photos at church, which often feature people. 
We are asking everyone who has children in church to sign a form confirming that they are happy 
for pictures of their children to appear occasionally in our communications and marketing material 
e.g. in the Parish Chest, on printed marketing material and on our website and Facebook page. If, 
as an adult, you have any problems appearing in any of our material, please get in contact with the 
Vicar or see Alexandra Pridgeon.  

 
CAN YOU HELP? - Are you a lady who has been on a Christian faith journey for 25 years or 
more? If so, and you are in your late forties to early sixties I would love to talk with you. I am 
looking at the faith journeys of women in their ‘fifties’ (my own age group) for my post-graduate 
dissertation. I would like to explore with you how the experience and expression of your Christian 
life has changed over time. If you are interested in learning more please contact Rosemary 
Beardow on 07733441431 or rbeardow@aol.com 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

SHORT REFLECTIONS followed by compline in the Vicarage at 9.00pm, Thursday 26th 
February.  
 

BEST FEET FORWARD - Next parish walk Ealing to Richmond, Saturday 28th February, 
10.00am. See Linda for meeting place.  

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

SCOUT JUMBLE SALE - Saturday, 7th March, 2015, 2.00 pm at HQ in Montpelier Park, W.5. 
For Jumble Collection - please contact Mary Lazarides 07961136872. 
 

STEWARDSHIP PLEDGE SUNDAY, 8th March. Please make this a priority and remember to 
bring your pledge cards. 
 

BEST FEET FORWARD – Sunday 8th March, afternoon walk to Horsenden Hill. Meet in church 
car park, 1.30pm.  
 
ST PETER'S BOOK CLUB will meet to discuss H for Hawk by Helen Macdonald, and The 
Miniaturist by Jessie Burton on Monday 9th March 2015. Please email sjpeatfield@aol.com for 
more details. 
 
AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL LETTER WRITING GROUP – Wednesday 11th March, 8.15pm in 
the Vicarage 


